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From: Darling, George [mailto:George.Darling@stantec.com]
Sent: Monday, June 28, 2010 11:31 AM
To: Sheryl A Thomson
Subject: Comments on Changes to 43-101 Standards

A few comments that I would like to make;

(1) I applaud the work that the CSA has done in revising the NI 43-101 
Standards.

(2) I am in agreement with the changes.

(3) I am in particularly satisfied with changes to 43-101F1 table of Contents. 
The setting of ITEM 21,22 as separate items is particularly important to a 
Mining Engineer.

(4) I am in agreement with the way Foreign Qualifications are treated.

(5) Allowing the Firm to sign for a consultant that is no longer available 
with the same liabilities imposed just makes good sense.

I just wish I had more time to in detail list all of my comments.
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